
HARC General Membership Meeting Minutes for November 2023  

 

November 14, 2023 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm by Tom KC8UER. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

observed.  

 

Total Attendance: 17 in attendance  

Meeting Location:  Chick-Owa Sportman’s Club 

 

Treasurer’s Report  

 

October 2023  

 

General: $4,503.50 

 

Membership: $706.94 

 

Total:  $5,210.44 

 

November 2023 

 

 General: $4,398.50 

 

 Membership: $570.45 

 

 Total: $4,968.96 

  

 Down: $79.99 for the VOX recorder 

    

  

Treasurer’s Report was accepted as is.  

 

 

Announcements & Upcoming Events:  

 

The 2m Net of the Holland Amateur Radio Club is held each Monday at 7:30pm on the 147.060 

(94.8Hz offset) repeater. All amateur radio enthusiasts are welcome to join the net. Feel free to 

reach out to Club President Tom, KC8UER to be a net control. Please check in and join the fun! 

There is a template that can be downloaded on the club's website if you are interested in trying 

out as Net Control.  

 

The next Ham in a Day Session will be on Saturday December 9th. This will take place 1pm at 

the Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club. A VE Test Session will follow at 6pm. 

 



The next E.A.T Meeting will be on Tuesday November 28th at 6:30pm. Contact Jeff KD8THX 

for more information.  

 

There will be a Turkey Trot Event in Grand Haven on Thanksgiving Day on November 23, 2023, 

at 8:30am – 12pm. This will begin and end in the YMCA’S parking area.  

 

On Saturday December 2nd Grand Haven will have their Jingle Bell Parade and that will begin at 

6pm.  

 

On November 18th-19th the Fort Wayne, Indiana Hamfest is taking place at the Allen County 

War Memorial Coliseum and Exposition Center from 9am-4pm Saturday and 9am – 2pm 

Sunday.  

 

 

Old Business: 

None to report currently.  

 

 

New Business: 

 

Club Officer Elections are coming up in December. The positions of Club President and Club 

Secretary will be open. Ed K8DI expressed interest for Club President. Mike K8NWN expressed 

interested in remaining Vice President for the club. Rich WA8MTI expressed interest in 

remaining Club Treasurer. Kaitlin KD9NRB expressed interest in stepping down from Club 

Secretary position after December 2023.  

 

A reminder was stated to make sure your club membership status is current to be sure to vote for 

Club Officer Elections in December. An email reminder will be posted to the Reflector. There is 

also a list accessible on the HARC website.  

 

 

Next meeting will be at the Chick-Owa Sportsman’s Club on Tuesday December 12, 2023. 

 

Club Meeting adjourned at 6:57pm  

 

 

 


